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~ Central Information Commission
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AATHT / Munirka,

7S faoeil-22oogl / New Delhi-110067

Dated: 6-02-2018 |

No. 3/1/2018/Admin./CIC/ST/50066

To

Sh. Suresh Kumar T
28-102, HP Nagar (East),
Vasi Naka, Chembur,
Mumbai-400074

Subject: Seeking information under the RTI Act, 2005.

Sir/Madam,

_ This has reference to your RTI application no. NIL dated 31.01.2018 and CPIO letter
No. CICOM/R/2018/50066 dt. 31.01.2018. ltem wise replies are as under:-

Item Reply

No.

1-2 At present there is no transparency Officer in CIC.

3.4 It is available in CIC website www.cic.gov.in under the heading of Annual
Report for the year 2010-11 at page no. 194.

The first appeal, if any, u/s 19(1) will lie with Sh. R.K. Singh, Additional Secretary & First
Appellate Authority, Central Information Commission at the above address within thirty days
of receipt of this letter.
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(Savita Taluja)

Section Officer (Admn.) & CPIO
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Copy to : CPIO, RTI Cell.
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